
19th November 2021 Welcome to our first School Parliament newsletter.  

We are very excited to have the opportunity to share 

our parliament news with you.  Over the last few weeks, 

we have been working hard behind the scenes to get 

our team up and running, and to make as much of a 

positive difference as we possibly can.  

As it is incredibly important to us that the children of 

Calton are able to share their opinions and have 

their voices heard, we have brought in our very 

own suggestion boxes. Thank you to Luke and    

Nathaniel for spending their half term creating 

these. One can be found in Rainbow hall, and the 

other in Gems hall.  

In addition to this, we organised this year’s Children 

in Need event, and our pyjama day took place this 

week. Don’t forget to check out our 

school Facebook page for some 

fantastic pictures and to see how 

much we were able to collectively 

raise as a school. 

On a final note,  we have noticed an increase in unhealthy snacks being 

brought into school. Please continue to bring in healthy snacks, as suggest-

ed in Friday’s assembly, to earn extra Dojo points! 
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